Задания для 5 класса

Время выполнения - 45 минут. Максимальное количество баллов – 40 баллов

1. LISTENING

Task 1

Π	рослушайте т	екст и устано	вите, какой о	твет верен: а	, b или с.
					,

- 1. George lives in
- a) Aspen.
- b) Los Angeles.
- c) New York
- 2. George goes to the studios by
- a) taxi
- b) bus.
- c) car.
- 3. In the Actors' Club he
- a) plays basketball.
- b) plays computer games.
- c) goes swimming.
- 4. George usually goes on holiday
- a) in winter.
- b) in summer.
- c) in February.
- 5. George's favourite sport is
- a) skiing.
- b) swimming.
- c) jogging.

Task 2

Прослушайте текст и установите соответствие утверждений 1-5 содержанию текста. Отметьте каждое утверждение TRUE, если оно соответствует содержанию текста, FALSE, если оно не соответствует. Занесите вариант ответа в бланк ответов.

l.	In New York George gets up at 8.15.
2 .	His friends call him lazy.
3	George works in the evening.
4 .	He goes skiing in Aspen.
5	He meets his friends in Central Park.

2. READING Task 1

Прочитай текст и реши, какой ответ верен: а, b или с.

A VILLAGE SCHOOL

The Greens are a British family. Mr. Green is a builder and Mrs. Green is a housewife. There are three children in the family: a son and two daughters. Mike is thirteen years old, Sandy is twelve and Kate is ten.

All the three children are pupils. Mike is at the boys' school; his sisters are at a school for girls. Mike is a tall boy. He is clever. He is a very good pupil.

Sandy has dark hair and hazel eyes. She is a pretty girl, she is clever and a good pupil. Her sister Kate is a nice girl with long fair hair and large blue eyes. She is good at music.

The Greens are in Australia now. Mr. Green's uncle is a farmer. His house and farm in Australia are in a village. The Greens are in their uncle's house now. The house is big. It is on a hill. It is summer now. In Australia January, February, March and April are summer months.

The school in the village is a one-room school. There is only one teacher for all the pupils. The garden around the school is very beautiful. The Greens are fond of the farm and the school in the village.

1. What is Mr. Green?

- a) He teaches children.
- b) He helps sick.
- c) He builds houses.

2. How old is the son?

- a) He is twelve.
- b) He is thirteen.
- c) He is ten years old.

3. Where is the uncle's house?

- a) on a hill
- b) in a big city
- c) on the bank of a river

4. What is the village school like?

- a) It is big.
- b) It is small.
- c) It is very old.

5. All the three children in the Greens family are

- a) workers.
- b) pupils.
- c) farmers.

Task 2

Прочитай текст снова и определи, какое утвержде	ние верно/ true (T) и	ЛИ
неверно/ false (F).		

- 1. ____Mike is a small boy.
- 2. ____Sandy is not a good pupil.

- Mr. Green's uncle isn't a builder.
 The Greens are happy in Australia.
 There is no garden round the school.

3. USE OF ENGLISH

Task 1 Выберите правильный вариант ответа

1. Laura to school five days a week.a) go b) is going c) goes
2. Nick in a regatta next week.a) will take part b) take part c) to take part
3. Mike very happy yesterday. a) is b) were c) was
4. They a competition last year.a) win b) won c) are going to win
5. She a book now.a) reads b) is reading c) read
6. My father doesn't often TV. a) watched b) watch c) watches
7. She always a party on her birthday. a) has b) have c) had
8. There only one apple on the table. a) is b) were c) are
9. There is a school of my house.a) next b) in front c) behind
10. There are apples on the plate

Школьный этап, английский язык. 5 класс a) many b) much c) any
11. Britain- British, Spain- Spanish, Chinaa) Chinish b) Chanian c) Chinese
12. After Tuesday comes a) Thursday b) Wednesday c) May
13. Paulacooking dinner at the moment a) am b) has c) is
14favourite colour is blue. a) Tamara`s b) Tamara c) Tamaras`
15. The brother of my mother is my
Task 2 Найдите в каждом предложении ошибку и исправьте ее Используйте зашифрованные слова, данные в скобках. <i>Example:</i> I sleep in my kitchen. <u>bedroom</u> (rmdbeoo)
1. I have breakfast in the bathroom (tchkien)
2. I watch TV in the garden (vignli moro)
3. I have a shower in the living room (troboham)
4. I play football in the bedroom (rdagne)
5. I leave my coat in the dining room (lalh)

Всероссийская олимпиада школьников 2018 – 2019 учебный год.

По окончании выполнения заданий не забудьте перенести свои ответы в БЛАНК ОТВЕТОВ!